
 
September 22, 2021 

 

Saint Xavier University 

3700 W 103rd Street 

Chicago, IL 60655 

 

Congratulations on your 175th anniversary! Since the five Sisters of Mercy arrived in Chicago in 

1846, Saint Xavier University has been transforming lives through education. 

  

Saint Xavier University’s work, based on its founding principles to serve the under-served, has 

made your university a vital part of Illinois history. Since your university’s founding, staff and 

students have risen to the challenges of their day, such as rebuilding after the Great Chicago Fire 

of 1871, and navigating the ever-changing higher education landscape. Surviving and thriving 

throughout it all, you proved your resilience, and remained dedicated to your mission. 

  

Now, 175 years after its founding, Saint Xavier University is still growing and expanding. The 

local community and Illinois residents take great pride in Saint Xavier University, and I am 

pleased to join you in commemorating this special event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marie Newman 

Member of Congress 


